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To Whom It May Concern:

I am very pleased to provide this letter of attestation for The King's University College’s second
submission for your Association’s Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS). I
confirm that this submission accurately reflects sustainability activities and initiatives on the King’s
campus.

Our work in the area of campus sustainability continues to be guided by the “Sustainability Statement of
Action,” adopted in March, 2010. This Statement aligns with the institution’s Strategic Direction 2010-
2015 document which was adopted by our academic commurity and the Board of Governors, also in 2010.
The Strategic Direction document identifies creation care and sustainability as values which we want to
embed in the fabric of our institutional identity and direction.

Our first submission in 2011 indicated that King’s had done a better job of incorporating sustainability in
its education and research program than in its campus operations. In the intervening period we have
reviewed and modified many operational practices and incorporated the results in this submission. I am
pleased to note the progress that has been made, and I believe our participation in STARS will continue to
provide incentive to shape our institutional culture around sustainability.

I look forward to receiving your assessment of our submission and to increased growth in our institutional
commitment to sustainability.

Sincerely, /)
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